
BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 07, 2022, IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 7:25

P.M. CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS

The City Council of Newton, Iowa met in special session at 7:25 P.M. on the above date
in the Council Chambers at 101 West 4th Street South. Mayor Hansen presided. Present
Council Members: Hallam, Dalton, George, Ervin, Trotter, Wade.  Absent: None.

Lisa Frasier, Finance Officer reviewed the budget proposal. Council agreed that no
changes be made to the 25% reserve fund until they have more information on what will happen
with the roll back. Frasier reviewed the outside agency funding proposal. Wade asked that
these agencies present on use of the funding.  No changes were suggested.  

During the final review of the budget, Frasier announced that council will see a resolution
setting the public hearing on February 21, 2022 and the public hearing will be held on March 7,
2022. There was no discussion regarding the final review of the CIP. There was consensus on
the final APRA funding proposal. No changes were suggested for the final direction from City
Council to staff for the FY23 budget proposal.   

Moved by Dalton, seconded by Hallam to adjourn the meeting at 7:53 PM.

______________________________
Michael L. Hansen, Mayor

_____________________________
Katrina Davis, City Clerk




